Water Board Meeting

An emergency meeting of the Beverly Water Board was held on June 4, 2021 and called to order at 7:55
pm by Mayor/Chairman Andy Burns. Those present were Board Members David Simmons, Kenny Weese,
and Utility Clerk Mellanie Dilley. Visitors included Sewer Board Member David Sturdivant, and Council
Member Debbie Stalnaker.

New Business.

The meeting was held to inform the Water Board that our Chief Water Plant Operator Cory Weese has
given his notice, and will be gone by the middle of July .David Simmons made the motion to place an ad in
The Inter-Mountain for the position of a Class Il Chief Water Plant Operator. Kenny Weese seconded;
motion carried AlF.

The ad will be for a Class Il Chief Water Plant Operator. The ad will run on the following days June 7t, 9ih
12t 14t 16t 19t and the 21st- The last day to submit an application will be on Tuesday June the 22nd

Kenny Weese motioned to adjourn with David Simmons seconding. All in favor. The meeting adjourned at
8;00 pm.
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